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Media accreditation for the Orienteering World Cup 
Idre Fjäll 2025 is now open 
The international top-level orienteering season starts this year in Idre Fjäll, Sweden. The 

Orienteering World Cup is an integral part of the international orienteering season 2025, with 

the World Orienteering Championships only 2.5 weeks away in Finland. 

The World Cup organisers look forward to welcoming media professionals and representatives 

from all over the World to cover Orienteering World Cup Idre Fjäll 2025. 

We kindly ask the media representatives to apply for media accreditation for the Orienteering 

World Cup Idre Fjäll 2025 using the following application form: 

Media Accreditation Media Form: https://forms.office.com/e/FiqFikupnt 

The deadline for the accreditation is June 10, 2025. A confirmation email with further 

instructions and information from the organisers will be sent after the deadline. 

The Event centre (Media centre) will be located at Idre Fjäll and the competition arena at 

Ostliften, only 2,5 kilometres from the event centre, where the media facilities are located on all 

competition days. We offer accredited media representatives the following services: a shared 

workspace with a power supply, Wi-Fi internet access, access to the Mixed zone (interview area 

with athletes) and Photo spots (restricted to photographers only). 

A full range of accommodation to find at https://www.idrefjall.se/en/accommodation/ for a 

pleasant and joyful stay at World Cup Idre Fjäll 2025. 

The detailed event programme can be found from the latest bulletin at 

www.orienteeringworldcup.se  

For more information, please get in touch with Event director Per Forsberg, 

per.forsberg@orienteeringworldcup.se   

The organisers wish you all a warm welcome to Idre Fjäll! 

 

 

Per Forsberg  

Event Director 
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